September 16, 2024

Information Release from the Villa Capri Cruisers

Recently it has been brought to our attention that someone has been
operating under our name. This person does not have anything to do with our
organization. This saddens us that someone would take advantage of a
charitable organization and use it for their own personal gain. Due to this, we
have had to make some changes to protect our club. We have now started a
new email address, villacapricruiserspal@gmail.com, and both previous
email addresses are no longer active. Our Facebook page will remain active
and can be contacted at any time. We will continue to maintain our website,
and will update it with any changes along with our Facebook page.
Furthermore any important business will be handled by the individual listed
below. Those who have any questions can contact us via email or Facebook
Messenger.

Joe Carra
joecarra35@gmail.com

Email: villacapricruiserspa@gmail.com  Website: villacapricruisers.org

Facebook: Villa Capri Cruisers Car Club Inc.

Thank you,
The Members of the Villa Capri Cruisers



